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29 June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
 
 
 
Re: Increase in cost of school meals and school PE Kit  
 
I am writing to inform you of some changes that will take effect from 1st September 
2023.   
 
School Meals: 
 
We would like to inform you that there has been an increase in the cost of school 
meals that will come into effect next academic year 2023 / 2024.  The price of a 
school dinner will rise from £2.65 to £2.90 per day.   This adjustment has been 
made to account for rising costs.  
 
We request your co-operation in ensuring that you pay for school meals on a 
weekly, or monthly basis.  You can pay by bank transfer to the school’s bank 
account, details as follows:  
 
(Lloyds Bank, Sort Code 30 84 85 Account No. 31819868) 
 
or alternatively you can send a cheque or cash into school with your child each 
week i.e.  Meals 5 x £2.90 =  £14.50 per week. 
 
We recognise that some families may be affected by this change, and we encourage 
parents who may qualify for free school meals to apply.   Further information 
regarding eligibility and the application process can be obtained from the school 
office, and from the school’s website.   
 
 
PE Kit Costs: 
 
Additionally, there will be an increase in the price of the PE kit shorts, effective from 
1st September 2023. The new cost will be £6.50 per pair. This price adjustment has 
been made due to increases in production, material, and transportation costs from 
our suppliers.  
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While we understand that any increase in expenses can pose a financial burden, if 
you have any concerns, or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school office, where our staff will be more than happy to assist you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mr P Delamaine 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


